1. As for “Financial Resources before COP10” in the page 4 of this report, host government shall perform the obligation regulated in Framework Agreement according to the regulation from COP, but the additional obligation should not be undertaken by the host government, and it is therefore suggested that the adequate financial and technical assistance should be provided by developed countries.

2. As for “Resource Mobilization” in the page 4 of this report, it is important for the Basel Convention regional and coordinating centres to get the sustainable financial mechanism since lack of fund support is one of the primary obstacles faced by the Basel Convention regional and coordinating centres. Although the Basel Convention regional and coordinating centres have been trying their best to mobilize the resources, it is suggested that SBC can utilize its advantages of networking and high profile to provide the Basel Convention regional and coordinating centres with the assistance of resource mobilization.

3. As for “participatory budget” in the page 5 and page 8 of this report,it needs to be further studied because it is not sure at this stage whether it will be helpful for strengthening the operation of the Basel Convention regional and coordinating centres. As such, it is suggested that it should not be listed in the workplan.

4. As for “Framework Agreement” in the page 11, page 14 and page 19 of this report, the contribution to the Basel Convention from the Basel Convention regional and coordinating centres is crucial element for the review, which however is not automatically brought about by the Framework Agreement but by the performance of these Centres. The conclusion of the Framework Agreement mentioned in the page 19 of this report as indicator might not be appropriate as in some cases, the conclusion of the Framework Agreement is the output of the common efforts of both SBC and government hosting the Centre. The review should be targeted at the effectiveness of the operation and performance per se of the center under the guidance of SBC and support from parties in the region. Thus, it is suggested that the signature of the Framework Agreement should not be considered as an indicator for performances review of the Centres and not listed in the form of Chapter 4 in the report.

